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Dear Commissioners,
 
I would like to again express my support for approval of the above mentioned project, in light of the
additional information and extended deadline.
 
I agree with the previous recommendations from the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment,
that the project “is in the public interest and is approvable, subject to strict conditions”.
 
I believe that this project provides significant socioeconomic benefit and that the Bloomfield Group are
committed to best practice environmental management.  I look forward to the approval of the Project and
being able to support the Bloomfield Group in Continuous Improvements of its operations, and to the
industry as a whole. 
 
Regards,
 

Steven Vickers
Project Manager
E  | T:  | M: 
W: www.bloomcoll.com.au
PO Box 4, East Maitland, NSW 2323
Four Mile Creek Road, Ashtonfield NSW 2323 Australia
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